
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

November 10, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

 Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Theresa Collins-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, Stacy Hughes, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed November agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Mrs. Handel welcomed Stacy Hughes as our newly elected parent representative, replacing Jessica Elmore.  

Mrs. Handel reported on the success of parent conference day and the totals of parents that attended.  Committee suggested ways to improve future conference days by giving event more publicity, adding info on web page, and to plan earlier for next parent/conference day.  
Mrs. Handel presented CSIP and requested input from council on changes to CSIP which included eliminating activities that had become routine and adding activities for new or emphasized activities.  CSIP will be sent out to staff to seek input and CSIP will be presented for approval at the December meeting.
Accident reports from October to present were reviewed.  Concerns about the fire truck tires in the preschool area were mentioned.  Mrs. Handel will ask custodians to check for needed repairs.  
The school activities and MUNIS budgets were given to members.
With no other business Mrs. Cofer made a motion to adjourn.  (Ghaderi-1st, Kennedy-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m.  


